
Volume 6 | Issue 53 
August 21st, 2019 
 
Upcoming Events 

•   Thursday, August 22nd 
o  Pre AP meeting at 6:00 pm in Auditorium 

•   Tuesday, August 27th  
o  No school – Inservice Day  

•   Monday, September 2nd 
o  No school – Labor Day  

•   Thursday, September 5th  
o  Open House 

§   There will be a Wellness teacher available in the 
library from 5:30-6:00 for anyone interested in 
viewing the family life curriculum 

•   Tuesday, September 24th  
o  College Night  

•   Tuesday, October 1st  
o  ACT for seniors  

•   October 7th – 11th  
o  No school – Fall Break  
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Athletic News  
•   Congratulations to the new Bearden High School Athlete of the Week: 

o   Lady Soccer Dawgs Senior ABBY BREWER. 
o   In Scrimmages last week versus Powell and Notre Dame, Abby 

scored 3 goals! 
•   The Lady Soccer Dawgs travel to Hardin Valley Academy on Thursday for 

a 7:00 match with the Lady Hawks. 
•   Bearden’s Volleydogs opened their 2019 season on Monday with an 

impressive 3-set victory at Cocke County.The Volleydogs host Karns on 
Thursday at 6:00. 

•   The 2019 Football Season Opener is this Saturday Night at West High 
School. Game Time is 7:00.   This will be a White-Out for BHS Students. 

•   Bearden’s Freshman and JV Football Bulldogs will also play at 
West.  Start Times on Monday are 5:30 for the 9th graders and 7:00 for JV. 

  

Cybersecurity Club  
Interested in learning more about cybersecurity, computers, and networks?  Like 
solving puzzles and challenges?  Want to try competing in regional and national 
level cybersecurity events?  Every Tuesday after school swing by room 400 for the 
Cybersecurity Club— Everyone is welcome, no experience or expertise 
necessary!  Any questions, please contact Dr. Cathcart in person in room 400, via 
email at timothy.cathcart@knoxschools.org, or sign up for the Cybersecurity Club 
“Remind” group by texting the message “@bhs-cyber” to number: 81010 
 

Bearden Foundation  
 Dear Bearden High Community: 
 
Please look for the Bearden Foundation newsletter in your mail this week. The 
newsletter highlights the projects, materials, training, teaching tools 
and opportunities in and out of the classroom the Foundation was able to fund last 
school year thanks to your generous support.  
 
We are now asking for your help to continue the Foundation’s work in the 2019-
2020 school year. With state and county education budgets tight, these fundraising 



 

dollars are as important as ever. Sometimes a basic need goes unmet and 
sometimes it takes investment to go from good to great. 
 
There is an envelope inside the newsletter you can use to mail your contribution. 
You can also donate through PayPal using this link: https://bit.ly/2MfNQ6y 
 
All donations are tax-deductible and every dollar makes a difference at Bearden 
High School. Thanks and Go Dawgs! 
 

College and Career Center  

  
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

The above institutions will be hosting information sessions for students and their 
families at Webb School of Knoxville, Thursday, August 29, at 7:00 pm.  

Each admission officer will share about their institution for 10-15 minutes with 
time to connect individually with the representatives following the presentations. 

RSVPs are encouraged as capacity is reached in some locations. 
 
College & Career Announcements, including visiting schools, scholarship links, 
and other information, can be found by visiting the BHS website (under the School 
Counseling Tab, click on College & Career Center, click on left tabs for needed 
information). 
 
 
 
PTSO Opportunities  

 
•   PTSO volunteer opportunities are still available. Please contact us via email 

beardenhighptso@gmail.com  
 
 
 

News, announcements and events to be included in the Wednesday Weekly should be 
sent to bhswedwkly@gmail.com by NOON on Tuesday. 


